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NOTICE OF HEARING HELD ELECTRONICALLY VIA WEBEX 

IN RE: PETITION OF THE NORTH AMERICAN NUMBERING PLAN 
ADMINISTRATOR ON BEHALF OF THE TENNESSEE 
TELECOMMUNICATIONS INDUSTRY FOR RELIEF OF THE 423 
NUMBERING PLAN AREA 

DOCKET NO.: 22-00128

DATE: October 21, 2024 

An electronic hearing using the WebEx videoconferencing platform will be held in the above-
captioned matter at 10:00 a.m. (CDT) on Thursday, October 31, 2024. The purpose of the hearing is 
to consider an emergency request by the North American Numbering Plan Administrator (“NANPA”) 
to extend for an additional six (6) months the implementation of the permissive dialing period for the 
423/792 numbering plan area due to the severe impacts caused by Hurricane Helene in East Tennessee. 

Vice Chairman John Hie, Commissioner Robin L. Morrison, Commissioner Clay R. Good, 
Commissioner Kenneth C. Hill, and Commissioner David Crowell, the panel assigned to this docket, 
will conduct the hearing in accordance with the Tennessee Uniform Administrative Procedures Act, 
Tenn. Code Ann. § 4-5-101 et seq. A copy of the docket filings can be found in Docket No. 22-00128 at 
tn.gov/TPUC or by navigating to the following link: https://share.tn.gov/tra/dockets/2200128.htm. 

Members of the public may file written comments in the docket file by completing the form 
found on the Commission’s website at https://www.tn.gov/tpuc/agency/public-participation-/tpuc-
online-public-comment-form.html or by emailing contact.tpuc@tn.gov and including Docket No. 22-
00128 in the subject line of the email. There will also be an opportunity to provide comment during the 
electronic hearing. The phone number and access code will be provided in a subsequent notice.   

Participants with disabilities who require special accommodations or alternate communication 
formats should contact the Tennessee Public Utility Commission ADA-EEO/AA Coordinator/Officer at 
1-800-342-8359 or TDD (615) 741-3930, so that reasonable accommodations can be made. Should you
have questions, please contact Ectory Lawless, Dockets and Records Manager, at the above email or at
(615) 770-6850 or (615) 651-0754.

FOR THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION: 

Monica Smith-Ashford, Administrative Judge 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket 
Room on October 21, 2024 at 2:44 p.m.
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